
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Nicole Morris, Deputy City Recorder 

DATE:    9/23/2024 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5811-24 Awarding Fiscal Year 2024-25 Outside Agency Grant 
Funds to Provide Services to the Tualatin Community 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the City Council approve Resolution No. 5811-24 awarding the 2024-25 Outside 
Agency Grants. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
On September 9, 2024, the City Council discussed in work session the disbursements of the fiscal 
year 2024-25 Outside Agency Grant funding. Consensus was reached at the meeting to disperse the 
funds as follows: 

Agency Award Amount 

Borland Free Clinic $4,000 

Community Partners for Affordable 
Housing 

$2,000 

Community Warehouse $1,000 

Domestic Violence Resource Center $2,250 

Family Justice Center of Washington 
County 

$4,500 

Family Promise of Tualatin Valley $5,250 

Love INC- Tigard, Tualatin, and Sherwood $1,000 

Meals on Wheels People $2,500 

MITCH Charter School $3,000 

Pili Group $2,000 

Sexual Assault Resource Center $2,500 

SMART Reading $5,000 

The Foundation for Tigard Tualatin Schools $2,500 

Tigard-Tualatin Family Resource Center $4,000 

Tualatin Food Pantry $5,000 

Tualatin Riverkeepers $3,500 



 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
Grant funds for the Outside Agency Grants were budgeted for Fiscal Year 2024-25 in the amount of 
$50,000. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution No. 5811-24 
 


